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EBA Leadership Team was sent a letter via email on December 3, 2019.  Letter was to inform the team of 
an action taken by the Ellis Christian Women’s Job Corps Advisory Board that required EBA Leadership 
Team approval before the next regularly scheduled meeting in January.  At their November Advisory 
Team meeting, Kathryne Boroughs stepped down as the Executive Director effective January 1, 2020 and 
the team asked Lauri Henderson to step in and fill that role going forward.  An email with a letter was 
sent to all members of the EBA Leadership Team as follows: 

LaSharon Johnson 
Brian Burgess 
Bobbie Dlabaj 
Demetrius McClendon 
Misael Rodriguez 
Jim Lawton 
Aaron Clayton 
Richard Cody 
Darla Schembera 

Affirmative responses were received from seven of the nine to whom the email was sent.  Attached is 
the letter that was sent. 

Submitted by: Darla Schembera


